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Lindsay MacKinnon

From: RYAN BANCROFT <bananabox@shaw.ca>
Sent: March 9, 2022 8:11 AM
To: Lindsay MacKinnon
Cc: WANTMORE26@GMAIL.COM
Subject: TAXI RATE - ERIN COMEAU

Sending on behalf of Erin Comeau: 
 
 
 
Lindsay, 
 
As per our discussion yesterday, a taxi increase rate "per person" is not adequate due to the fact that many of us only 
take one person at a time. Halifax and Cape Breton are increasing their base rate more than a dollar as per news today. 
Town of Yarmouth should also do a base rate increase of $1-2, similar to Halifax. Want to get ahead of tomorrow's vote 
and have this considered. Hoping for a positive outcome now versus ongoing adjustments to get there, delaying the 
compensation we need to be profitable. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Erin Comeau 
 
 


